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We are what we repeatedly do. Excellence, then, is not an act, but a habit. 

-Aristotle 

 

 
March 10, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado  80203 
 
 
RE: COGCC Rule 306.e.: Meetings with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone Setback  
 COGCC Rule 306.e.(5): Operator Certification 

Long 22-B Pad: NENW, Section 22, Township 1 North, Range 65 West 
 Weld County, Colorado 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lepore, 
 
Edge Energy, LLC (Edge Energy), has filed the Form 2A Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA) for the 
proposed oil and gas pad referenced above.  
 
Pursuant to COGCC Rule 305.c., Edge Energy certifies that the required notifications to all Building Unit 
Owners within the Buffer Zone Setback were sent and was available for meeting and/or consultation.  
Edge Energy initiated a consultation with Judy and Tom Humphrey, Building Unit Owner as well as their 
neighbors, Kenneth and Lori Pangle who live 2500 feet southeast of the Long Pad. They had questions 
regarding the view, noise, dust, odors, trash, mud on County Road 8 and the potential use of her 
driveway being used for a turn around.  Edge Energy met with the Building Unit Owners to discuss the 
BMPs that address their concerns. Judy Humphrey mentioned current issues with her water well and a 
verbal okay from Judy was given to get a water sample. They also gave a verbal okay to do the ambient 
noise measurement for the sound survey.  This letter serves as Operator Certification that Edge Energy 
has complied with COGCC Rule 306.e. and resolved Building Unit Owner concerns.  
 
Edge Energy respectfully requests the COGCC approve the Form 2A for the Long 22-B Pad.  Many thanks 
for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jeff Annable 
Regulatory Technician 
Agent for Edge Energy, LLC 


